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To book please visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/119583089239 

or scan the QR code below  

 
Places are limited to 2 per household 

Parking: Available on Boorley Park Primary School site or in the 

Community Centre car park 

 

For further information please contact deerpark@wildern.org 

Tel: 01489 783473 

 

Book your place now  

on either 

23rd, 24th, 29th, 30th September 

or 1st October 2020  
6.00pm - 7.00pm 

Venue - Boorley Park Primary School, 

Nairn Road, Southampton, SO32 2SH 
 

Year 7 intake only. 

Presentation by the Executive Headteacher,  

Chair of Trust Board and Senior Colleague. 
 

Please head to the school hall upon arrival. 

Social distancing measures will be in place and 

numbers are limited for each night. 
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